
MAY MEETING 
Our last meeting had timely information about the U.S. Open at Pebble 
Beach Golf Links June 17-20, 1982. Tim Sedgley and Lynn Kellogg showed 
slides and spoke on previous U.S. Opens and Michael Phillips told of the 
preparation that has been going on the last year or so to get his course 
prepared. Good Luck and we hope the weather holds for you, Mike 
Ron Read from the USGA office at Pebble Beach states that superintendents 
can gain free admittance by being members of the Golf Course Superintendents 
Association of America or by having their club a member of the United States 
Golf Association. Not all clubs are USGA clubs. Any information may be 
obtained from Ron at 408 624-2011. 

Thank you fellows for enlightening us about the extras that go into pre-
paring a course for such an event. Hope to see you in the crowd. 
Thank you too, Mike Clark for making arrangements for us to meet, eat and 
golf at Oakmont, Santa Rosa. 

The field trip will include SUNSET GARDENS, MARINE WORLD U.S.A. AND 
CANDLESTICK PARK. Meet, Park and Check in at Sunset House at 7:30 a.m. 
SUNSET HOUSE - Corner of Middlefield Road and Willow Road, Menlo Park 
(between Palo Alto and Redwood City). Take Willow Road (West) exit from 
Hwy 101 (Bayshore Fwy), drive to intersection of Middlefield Road. 
INFORMATION - Dave Graves 415 536-9300 
SEND $17.00 check to reserve your spot to NCTC, P. 0. Box 268 Lafayette, 
CA 94549 Phone 415 283-6162 

NCTC FIELD TRIP — JUNE 16,1982 
NO DOOR REGISTRATION - Deadline June 10, 1982 Limit 100 

FOR SALE EQUIPMENT FOR SALE EQUIPMENT FOR SALE 
1971 Ransomes 7 gang Mark I (no tractor) 
1978 Ransomes 5/3 5 gang Good condition 
CONTACT Stan Burgess, Richmond Country Club, Richmond, CA 94804 

Shop phone til 3:30 p.m. 415 236-1315 


